Annual Baby Bottle Campaign

A fundraising campaign will be held next weekend to benefit The Unexpected Pregnancy
Center which serves lberia, St. Mary, and St. Martin parishes. Because of your generous
donation in the past, the center has been able to provide pregnancy testing, consulting,
ultrasound imaging, maternal-family education, as well as adoptxon options and other services
to pregnant women in need, all free of charge. Since opening in 2018, the center has served
hundreds of women in our commumty Also, we have had over 100 abortion-prone women
who had a change of heart and who decided to chooée hfe after visiting The Unexpected
Pregnancy Center. . ~

' Baby bottles will be distributed after all séﬁrvices:nexi' week
to fill qnc! return to the coll?cl'iop area of the church the following week.
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The Mother Teresa Foundation is a 501(c)3 non profit dba The Unexpected Pregnancy Center




